
 

Feedback Event: Open to all 
 

An informal feedback session from the 
2013 Annual Conference  

 

Wednesday 3rd July, 12:30-14:00, IN243 
 

Cold drinks will be provided, but please bring your 
lunch along!* 

 
Participants 
This session is open to all administrative staff at the College 
who would like to find out about: 

- the annual conference; 
- developments and debates in the sector; 
- the AUA. 

 
Structure 
Colleagues who attended the conference will share their 
experiences of the workshops, which will be followed by an 
opportunity for questions and networking. This year’s delegates 
were: 

Charlotte Verney, Assistant Registrar 
Gail Turner, Assistant Registrar 
Sarah Moffat, Senior Faculty Administrator (SBS) 
Katie Blow, Graduate Trainee 
Claire Blevins, Graduate Trainee 

 
FOR FURTHER, DETAILS PLEASE VISIT: 

www.rhul.ac.uk/aua 
 

*Please book your free place by contacting: 
charlotte.verney@rhul.ac.uk 
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